
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings! 
We hope this message finds you well. By now, we trust your child has begun to feel comfortable and at 
home in the new school environment. 
 
We regret to inform you that due to certain unavoidable circumstances, the Orientation scheduled for 
tomorrow i.e. 12th April 2025 has been postponed. 
 
Please rest assured that this decision has been made keeping in mind the best interests of all involved, 
and to ensure that the event is conducted smoothly and meaningfully for both you and your child. 
 
We sincerely appreciate your patience, support, and continued trust in us. 
We look forward to warmly welcoming you on the rescheduled date. 
 
Warm regards, 
Principal 


